
 

October 20th, 2020 
 
 
 
PRESS RELEASE - FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Due to scheduled maintenance at the Verdine Water Plant, the plant will be down for 
approximately 6 hours starting at 10:00 pm tonight. We are asking that residents conserve 
water throughout the evening so that we may maintain the needed pressure to avoid 
service interruptions. Thank you for your patience in this matter.  
 
 


